Graeme Torr
24/10/2003 10:35

To: Diana.Giordano @ ausdoc.com

cc:

Subject: Requested Destruction of one Tape
Diana

We do not require the following tape to be stored:
destroy this tape.

PE011937.xls

Regards
Graeme Torr

Technical Officer

Petroleum Development Branch
Minerals and Petroleum Division
Dept. of Primary Industries

7th Floor / 250 Victoria Parade
East Melbourne VIC 3002

Tel: (03) 9412 4499

Fax: (03) 9412 5156

E-mail: graeme.torr@dpi.vic.gov.au

PE011937. Details are in the attached file. Please




